
IEATHgRHEAD DISTRICT LOCAL HISfORY SOCIETY

Telephone: 
Leatherhead 2000

Circ. 4/49. 

%

Ranmore,
Hawks Hill,

Fetcham,
Leatherhead,

Surrey.

12th September, 1949

Dear Fellow-member,

The following programme has been arranged for September and October.

Saturday 
24th September

Tuesday 
18th October

This will be the last of the Summer fixtures and arrange­
ments have been made to visit SUTTON PLACE near Guildford,
Sutton Place was built during the years 1523 to 1525 and is 
of outstanding historical and architectural interest. It 
is regarded as one of the principal examples of the Tudor 
period. Sutton Place has the usual Great Hall and Long 
Gallery (152 feet by 21 feet). It was associated with 
Henry VIII, Anne Boleyn and Queen Elizabeth, and contains 
period furniture, tapestries and some famous pictures. The 
charge for admission is 2/- per person.

A twenty-seater coach will pick up members at the entrance 
to the Leatherhead Football Ground (near the Bus garage) at 
2.45 p.m. Members wishing to be picked up at the Victoria 
Hotel, Great Bookham, or the Effingham Cross Roads must 
advise the Hon, Programme Secretary when making their appli­
cations. Tea has again been arranged at the "Duke of 
Wellington", West Horsley. The charges are: Coach 3/-,
Tea 2/-, and Sutton Place 2/-.

Members should forward with their applications for places 
the amount of any charges indicated above. For all appli­
cations accepted a receipt will be given which will serve to 
reserve tea where desired and will reserve a seat (and give 
the time and place for boarding) where transport is provided.

Sutton P3^ce Entrance Fee, coach and/or tea applications 
should be sent to the Hon. Programme Secretary, Mr. W.G.Gilbert, 
Ranmore, Hawks Hill, Fetcham, PIEASE GIVE AT IEAST THREE 
DAYS NOTICE. In order to assist late comers so far as poss­
ible will any member who will be using his own car and has 
room for passengers please let the Programme Secretary know.

Under the sponsorship and by arrangement with the Central 
Office of Information a film show will be held at the 
Leatherhead Institute at 8.0 p#mi»on Tuesday, 18th October.
Two films will be shown

(i) Beginning of History (48 minutes)
Origin of human civilisation in British Isles - Stone 
age to Roman conquest - Flint chipping - Reaping and hoe­
ing with stone tools - Grinding corn and bronze founding 
- Complete reconstruction of Iron-age farmhouse - 
Monuments - Museum treasures - Animated Maps and Jfodels.

(ii) Houses in History (21 minutes)
Historical development from the mediaeval castle and 
manor to the present day. ^

The above films are exceptionally attractive and informative 
and Members are invited to bring friends who may be interested.

#  Yours sincerely,

W.G. GilTjprfc (Hon, Programme Secretary) 
For Honorary Secretary.
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